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D e p a r t me n t  o f  E d u ca t i o n 

 Dear Parents, 
Passion First  

The next Mindset in the book ô7 Mindsets for the Ultimate 

Lifeõ is Passion First. As the name suggests it is all about 

discovering what brings you joy and energy ð in other 

words your spark! This mindset naturally aligns with the 

emphasis we place on finding your passion here at 

Youngtown Primary. It is summed up well with the 

following quoteé 

 

òWhen you put your passion 

first, then true happiness is 

the journey, not  the 

destination.ó 
According to the research shared by the authors ð ôfinding 

your passion and organising your life around who 

youõre meant to be is the clearest path to living your 

dreams.õ  

 

As parents we must support our children in discovering and 

embracing those pursuits that they are most passionate 

about (I donõt mean watching TV, shopping or eating junk 

food). For some children this may mean trying a whole 

range of things before discovering their spark, for others 

this will be obvious. When children discover their spark, 

there is a good chance that it will also align with their 

strengths. Importantly they will also be more likely to 

engage qualities such as perseverance, endurance, and 

problem-solving. Developing these qualities while pursuing 

their passions will support them in succeeding in many 

other areas of their lives including learning at school. There 

is little doubt that pursuing a passion is the most effective 

way to promote that all-important growth mindset! 

 

Success with Digital Technologies  

Earlier this year we had a number of children sit the 

University of New South Wales international competition. 

This time it was an assessment of their skills and 

understandings in using digital technologies. We know that 

the skills tested are important indicators of success in 

school and beyond. Our students performed exceptionally 

well ð a highlight was the outstanding achievement of grade 

4 student Noah who achieved a High Distinction. Students 

were awarded their certificates at a lunchtime line-up last 

week. 

 

Tune into 103.7 at 4:30pm tomorrow!  

Tomorrow Youngtown Primary School will feature on City 

Park Radioõs ôSchoolõs Outõ program. Student leaders 

Sophie, Maddy, Jared and Chloe will introduce their 

favourite songs and share their thoughts about our school. 

They will be the announcers between 4:30 and 5pm. 

 

Buddy Seat up and Running  

Connorõs passion to support children who are lonely in our 

playground has resulted in an initiative that is already having 

a positive impact. The initiative involves a number of grade 4

-6 children who have been selected as Buddy Mentors, 

undertaken some specialised training and are now rostered 

on to improve the playground experiences or all children at 

Youngtown Primary. The Buddy Seat initiative is symbolic of 

the high value we place on positive relationships in our 

school. Connor has been well supported by our school 

Chaplain ð Leslie Vandervelde and Mr Karas. Leslie has 

included a wonderful account of the initiative further in this 

newsletter. 

 

Hats for Homelessness Day  

Thank you to all families who supported this student leader 

fundraiser today. It was great to see such a range of head-

wear being adorned for such a worthy cause. Altogether we 

raised an impressive $257.85 

 
 

 
Troy Roberts  
Principal  



ôSPARKõ PROFILE 
Name:        Francis  
Teacher:   6 Sundra  
 
Spark:  Cross Country Running  
 
 

Where and When I enjoy my spark:  
In big Cross Country events  
 
Why I love it so much :   
Iõve got the bragging rights if I come in the top 3 
after a competition.  
 
Highlights for me with my spark:  
I am one of the top 5 under 12 in Tasmania  
 
How could others get Involved?   
Have determination, find a safe place to practice  
 
Written by:  
Campbell  & Mackie  
 

Scholastic Book Club  
A reminder for students to return 

Book Club forms this Thursday 

6th August. PLEASE DONõT BE 

LATE. 

Winter Weather and Borrowing of Clothing 
With winter upon us and the grounds wet and muddy it would 

be a good idea to pack a spare change of clothing for your child 

in case of an accident in the playground.  The office only have a 

small supply of clothing available. 

 

If your child has borrowed any clothing including underwear 

these need to be returned to the school office as soon as 

possible. 

 

Phone calls will be made home to parents if we 

donõt have suitable changes for students. 

 

L i f e  C e n t r e  M u s i c 

School specialises in classes for 

babies and pre-schoolers, and offers 

instrumental classes in piano/keyboard. This Friday, 

7th August, we are holding a FREE BABY  CLASS . 

Children and their parents/carers will be exposed to a 

wide variety of musical experiences through song, 

rhyme, percussion and movement using puppets, 

teddies, scarves, the parachute, bubbles, the rainbow 

ring and more. Suitable for any babies/toddlers from 3 

months up to 2 years. Just turn up to 98 Hobart Road, 
Kings Meadows (next to Subway) from 11:00 ð 11:30.  

 
 
For more info on this or any of our classes visit our 

website at www.lifecentremusic.com or facebook 

page https://www.facebook.com/lifecentremusiclton, 

or call Natalie Hillier on 0448 517719. 

North/South Sports Exchanges. 
 

The following students have been selected to 
play in the North/South Sports Exchange.  
 

Football: Bailey  ï played at East Launceston 
Primary School 
 
Netball: Grace, Mia, Hannah and Liana  
played at Youngtown Primary School 
 
Soccer: Mackie, Noah, Jake, Joshua, Thomas  
and Brady (goal keeper) ï played at Churchill 
Park 
 

Our students will be a part of the Southern 
Launceston Schoolôs team and they will play 
against the Northern Launceston Schoolôs team 
on August 14th. 
 
These games will act as a selection for the 
LSSSA teams that play against the North West 

Coast on September 18th. 

http://www.lifecentremusic.com/
https://www.facebook.com/lifecentremusiclton


 

LAUNCESTON 

YOUTH THEATRE 

ENSEMBLE 
 

 

proudly present 

THE LION, THE WITCH AND THE WARDROBE  

LYTEõs 2015 Senior Company are proud to present The 

Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe. 

 

The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe is a magical 

tale that has enchanted generations of children. Epic in 

story, design and performance, Launceston Youth Theatre 

Ensemble are thrilled to be lifting this masterful work 

from the page to the stage. Performances on August 

20, 21 & 22 @ The Earl Arts Centre. Bookings at  

www.trybooking.com/149150  

LYTE is also now taking new enrolments for our Senior 

Company. If youõd like to be part of this extraordinary 

ensemble of young performers please contact LYTE today. 

 

Contact: 

Jane Johnson 

P> 0402 634 820 

E> 0janejohnson@gmail.com 

²Ҕ ƭȅǘŜΦǾƛǊōΦŎƻƳ 
C.Ҕ [ŀǳƴŎŜǎǘƻƴ ¸ƻǳǘƘ ¢ƘŜŀǘǊŜ 9ƴǎŜƳōƭŜ 

Term Dates 2015 
Term 3 
Monday 20th July to Friday 25th September  
Term 4 
Monday 12th October to Thursday 17 Dec 
Student Free Day 
Friday 23rd October 2015 



CONTACT DETAILS  

YOUNGTOWN PRIMARY SC HOOL  

Phone: (03) 6341 3222  Fax: (03) 6343 3006  

Email:  youngtown.primary@education.tas.gov.a

Dates for your Diary  
 

Wednesday, 5 August 2015  

 

10:00am Braveheart's PerformanceñPrep-3 GP 

Room. 

1:40PM Waste NOT Award presentation at line-up 

today 

HATS FOR HOMELESSNESS DAY  

 

Thursday, 6 August 2015  

Grade 2-3A Field Day at Youngtown Regional Park 

2:00 pm  Prep - 2 Assembly hosted by Prep Foster/

Abernethy 
CITY PARK RADIO FEATURING OUR SCHOOL  

 

Friday, 7 August 2015  

1:00pm Friday OptionsñNetball Youngtown v 

Waverley @ Waverley  

 

1:00pm Friday OptionsñSoccer Youngtown v 

Trevallyn @ Trevallyn 

 

Thursday, 13 August 2015  

2:00pm 3-6 Assembly 2-3A VanWinden to host 

 

Friday,  14 August 2015  

1:00pm North/South LSSSA Sports exchange -Netball, 

Soccer & Football at various locations for selected 

students 

 

Friday, 21 August 2015  

1:30pm Friday Options - Netball Youngtown v East 

Tamar @ Youngtown 

 

1:30pm Friday Options - Soccer Youngtown v 

Invermay @ Youngtown 

 

Wednesday, 26 August 2015  

7:00pm School Association meeting in the Staffroom 

 

Thursday, 27 August 2015  

2:00pm  Prep - 2 Assembly 1B Olsen to host 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Kmhs class of 75 reunion 
A night to remember our lives at Kings Meadows 

High, reconnect with friends, laugh at ourselves, see 

old photos, and create new memories 

NORTHBANK, SATURDAY,  

5.30 PM ς 11.30 PM  

(SMART CASUAL DRESS)  

VELO WINERY, SUNDAY, 12 NOON 

(MAKE YOUR OWN BOOKI NG)  
 

Cost per person requiring advance payment: 

2 course buffet dinner on Saturday night 31 Oct, 

$55.00 (buy own drinks) 

 

Pay by bank transfer:  BSB 063157 Acct: 611 815, put 

KMHS and your surname as reference. 

BY 30 September 2015  (so we can organise catering) 

PLEASE ADVISE PAYMENT TO KIRSTY 
AT:  

KINGSMEADOWS1975@GMAIL.COM 

 
FRIDAY TO 

SUNDAY,  

30 OCTOBER ς 
1 NOVEMBER, 

2015  
 

mailto:kirstyj@rocketmail.com

